
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

Mr. R.A. Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

March 27, 1981 

In accordance with Article 7.03(c) of the Collective 
Agreement, the Union requests leave of absence for the following 
employees Thursday, April 23, 1981. 

Marcel Dionne 
Sharon Newman 
Andreana Philiips 
Suzan Zagar 
Helen Glavina 
Joan-Tre 1 eaven 

Purchasing 
Physical Education 
Education 
serials, LPC 
English 
Library 

2:30-4 :30 p.m. 
2:30-4:30 p.m. 
2:30-4 :30 p.m. 
2:30-4:45 p.m. 
2:30-5:00 p.m. 
2:30-5:15 p.m. 

Please be advised that the meeting scheduled for 
March 26th cancelled and consequently the leaves df absence 
requested in my letter to you dated March 16th were not required. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union co-ordinator 
AUCE Local l 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


